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Acknowledgment of Amendments 

Health and Safety Platform Contract Worker 

Amendment Number One 

The Mississippi Department of Education Office of Safe and Orderly Health and Safety Platform Contract 
Worker for this Amendment Number One, modifies the original Request For Application issued on January 
07, 2022. 

1. The email below updates the email found in 5.4 Questions and Answers and is incorporated fully and
take precedence over the email listed in Section 5.4 Questions and Answers.

 jmcgregor@mdek12.org 

Amendment Number One 

NOTE:  This amendment one is hereby made a part of the Mississippi Department of Education’s Request for 
Proposals/Applications/Qualifications.  The Vendor acknowledges receipt of said amendment and is made aware of 
the changes contained therein. By signing this form, the Offeror accepts the changes as part of the contract 
requirement.  

________________________________________    ___________________________ 
Authorized Signature     Date 

________________________________________ 
Printed Name  
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